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Community NoticesOffertory Collection - 2nd June  
Ahiohill  € 222    Castletown €436 
Enniskeane € 1009 

Building Fund:
Ahiohill €404    Castletown €871

Enniskeane €2195

Organ Recital
Enniskeane Church on Wed Jun 12th at

8pm by Abbe Matthew Walter, New
York. A varied program of popular works
will be played. Duration 1hr. 

St Josephs Young Priests Society 
Annual pilgrimage to Knock Shrine

will be held on Sat 22nd June. To book a
seat, contact O’Connor Coaches on 023
8849596 or  087 6167835

Ahiohill Ladies Club
Meeting on Mon 10th June at 8.30pm in

Ahiohill Parish Hall.  Monies raised from
the recent fundraising walk & Coffee
evening will be presented. Bookings &
deposits for the tour will be taken on the
night. Refreshments served. 

Youth Mass
Youth mass will be celebrated on Sat

June 22nd in Enniskeane Church at
7.30pm.  Youth Choir will sing at this
mass. 

Corpus Christi Procession
Our annual parish Procession with the

Blessed Sacrament takes place this  Sun-
day after the 12n Mass in Enniskeane.
The Procession will follow the same
route as last year: through Enniskeane to
Ballineen as far as the BEDA entrance
and back to Gort Mhuire for Benediction
with the Blessed Sacrament. Refresh-
ments will be served in Gort Mhuire af-
terwards and ice-cream will be available
as we also support the Down Syndrome
Association with a voluntary donation.

Thanks from the Crowley Family
We just want to send a note of thanks to

everyone in the parish, from the depths
of our hearts. You have all helped us,
each in your own way, to get Sean to this
stage of his life. There is no way we can
repay you all but we will certainly prom-
ise our prayers for you. Please accept
our humble gratitude, especially for the
huge success of last weekend. The
parishioners did themselves proud.

Tidy Towns
Judging is ongoing so we would like

everybody’s continued help to keep the
villages litter free. A huge thank you
from all at Tidy Towns for your efforts.

Parish Assembly
Meeting for all members on Mon June

10th at 8pm in Gort Mhuire.

Diocesan Bible Study Certificate                       
Are you interested in knowing more

about the Scriptures?  Have you started
to read the Bible but would like a better
understanding?

We are pleased to announce a new ini-
tiative that will open the door to a
deeper understanding of the Bible.  The
course aims to help participants to be-
come familiar with the different aspects
of the Bible through short accessible
modules.  A new module will be offered
spring and autumn for two years, both
in the city and Dunmanway. The first
module will be of 4 weeks duration and
the others will be six weeks long.  No
written assignments or exams are re-
quired. 

Each module will explore a different
aspect of the scriptures, where they
come from and what they mean.  There
will be a variety of different contribu-
tors. The first module ‘What is the
Bible? – An Introduction to the Sacred
Scriptures’ will be offered on four
Thursday nights October 3rd 7.30-
9.30pm.  This module will be presented
by Fr Ben Hegarty OP and Fr. Sean
O’Sullivan.   It will be held in The West
Cork Education Centre, Dunmanway.
The cost will be €50 per module.  All
welcome.  Places limited.

For further details and to book please
contact Anne Francis 087-228-2134 or
abfrancis@eircom.net  

Riverside Athletic FC
AGM in BEDA Rooms on Thurs 13th

June at 9.30pm.  All players, members &
parents must attend please. 
Community Care

Meeting in BEDA Rooms on Thurs 13th
June at 8.30pm. 

Aid Cancer Treatment
An Open Garden, Coffee Day and Vin-

tage Display in aid of Cancer Treatment at
C.U.H takes place at Frank and Valerie
Jennings' Cashel Beg, Enniskeane on the
main Bandon-Clonakilty road on Sun 16th
June from 10am to 8p.m. This is a special
fundraiser as this is the 10th annual
fundraising event.

Gort Mhuire
Mass will be celebrated on Thur 13th

June in Gort Mhuire at 10am. 

St Josephs Young Priests
End of year Mass will be celebrated in

Gort Mhuire on Tues 25th June at 8pm.
All welcome to attend. 

Today’s Thought
“All good work is done the way ants do

things, little by little. ”

Kellogg’s Cul Camp
Kellogg's Cul Camp will be held in Diar-

muid O Mathunas GAA ground from July
31st, Aug 1st and 2nd. Please contact
Mark on 086 1664083 for applications
forms. This camp is open to primary
school children aged 6-13 years.
Holy Land

Trip of a lifetime to the Holy Land. Oct
25th - Nov 4th 2013.  Group Leader -
Micheal deBarra.  Spiritual Leader - Fr
John Newman. For further info or booking
email Micheal deBarra at 

info@culturaltoursireland.com

Graveyard Masses
Mon 17th June at 7.30pm in Ahiohill

Church followed by prayers at Desert-
serges Cemetery.

Tues 18th June at 7.30pm in Castle-
town Church followed by prayers in
Kenneigh Cemetery.

Thurs 20th June at 7.30pm in 
Enniskeane Church followed by prayers
in Ballymoney Cemetery. 

Clonakilty Show
This Sun 9th June. Fun for all the family.


